Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zimbabwe to the United Nations

Ref: ZNY 130/2020

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zimbabwe to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions of Switzerland and the
Kingdom of Morocco to the United Nations, in their capacity as the co-
facilitators of the process of considering the state of UN human rights treaty
body system, and has the honour to refer to their request for Member States
to submit written contributions regarding the review process of the UN
human rights treaty body system by 17 June, 2020.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zimbabwe attaches great
importance to the work of the UN human rights treaty system and to the
review processes. While the Mission appreciates the time given for
submitting written submissions, it wishes to kindly request for an extension
of the submission deadline in order to allow it more time to undertake all

the necessary consultations to prepare its responses to the guiding
questions.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zimbabwe to the United Nations
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions of
Switzerland and the Kingdom of Morocco to the United Nations, in their
capacity as co-facilitators of the process of considering the state of UN

Human rights treaty body system, the assurances of its highest
consideration. ‘

New York, 7 July 2020

To: Permanent Mission of Switzerland

to the United Nations
New York

Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Morocco
to the United Nations
New York
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